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NOTICE TO ALL OUR STAKEHOLDERS

Please note that in light of the Government announcement to enforce a national wide 21 days
lockdown effective from midnight of Saturday, April 18th 2020 with possibility of extension as
circumstances may require, Press Corporation Plc corporate offices in Blantyre will be closed
during this period. Despite this, please be informed that core services of the PCL corporate
office will however continue to be provided remotely by employees from home. In case of any
work related issues whilst in period of lockdown, please feel free to contact PCL Corporate
Office on the following numbers:

0888 467 266 - Operations

0887005902 - Administration

0888960031 - IT

0888239200 - Finance

We wish everyone of our stakeholders a safe lockdown. Remember to sanitize and stay safe.
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